
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Friday 

April 5, 2024 
 

 
 

 Chess Club is happening at lunch in the library. 
 “B you” club starts soon for grade 6 girls. If you would like to participate, please register by April 8th. 

Your parents will have received an email with the link and instructions. Only 10 spots remain. 
 Attention GHMS Athletes & Coaches: Next Monday, April 8th, we will be doing team photos for the 

yearbook in the library at lunchtime for Volleyball teams please be ready to put a jersey on & SMILE 
for the camera! Basketball photos will be on Tuesday at lunch. Other teams will be on Wednesday at 
lunch. 

 Boys grades 7 and 8 have rugby sessions next week on Tuesday and Thursday. These are very 
important practices as the following week the season begins. 

 Girls rugby group is getting started next week after school on Monday. There are a few details that 
need to be sorted today so please come to a meeting in Mr. Owen’s room at nutrition break. 

 Grade 8 students interested in more Volleyball practice sessions please see the notices on the board 
in front of the office and throughout the school. LPHS has invited our players to join an open gym 
with some of their high school students. If interested please connect with Mr. Owen  

 Attention Eagles, If your woodworking project is still in the woodshop please pick it up at lunchtime 
today. Mr. Le Surf needs to make room for the new classes. Projects not picked up by next Friday 
will be disposed of. 

 If you were in Art last exploratory rotation and are still working on glazing, please come to the Art 
Room at lunch to work on your project. 

 


